
Safety Message of the Day for IMEA Members

Importance of Reporting All Injuries Safety Message
We are all trained to report any near misses, injuries, or incidents to a supervisor or safety representative. Oftentimes, however, many of 
these incidents, especially first-aid type injuries, are not reported. Injuries are not reported because of many different reasons, but it is 
important to understand why all of them need to be.

Why it is Important to Report Injuries
There are many reasons why you should report any type of injury, no matter the severity. The most important reason is to make sure the 
situation or hazard is made safe for not only yourself, but the others at the worksite. Another reason is to share your experience or the 
lessons learned from the incident with others to prevent it from occurring in the future.

With injuries, even just minor ones, it is important to get them looked at by a supervisor or safety representative. While many injuries, 
such as a small cut or an insect sting, may not seem like a big deal, they can turn into one.

All injuries need to be reported, no matter how small. Not only does it protect you, but it also protects the company as a whole by 
possibly preventing a first aid injury from progressing into an OSHA recordable.




